
Consultation  

Introduction  

The Grey Coat Hospital is consulting on the Academy’s proposed Admission Arrangements for 
2024-2025 in accordance with paragraph 1.45 of the School Admissions Code (September 
2021).  

Duration of the Consultation  

The consultation process is open from Monday 28 November 2022 until 31 January 2023. If you 
wish to comment on the proposal you must submit your response in writing during this period. 
Details of how to submit your views are given How to respond to the Consultation. 

Who is involved in the Consultation?  

● parents of children between the ages of 2 and 18;  

● all other primary and secondary admission authorities in the local area and the Diocese of 
London and Southwark; and 

● the local authority.  

The Proposal  

The Admission Authority proposes the changes detailed below to the policy: 

Where there is under-subscription for Open places, the extra places will be treated first as 
Church of England places and secondly as Other Church places. 

Where there us under-subscription in meeting the Church of England criteria, applicants will be 
added to the Other Churches places (Churches Together in Britain and Ireland or Evangelical 
Alliance) in order to benefit from the school’s Christian and Church of England tradition.    

 A copy of the proposed Admissions Arrangements for 2024/25 can be found on the website on 
the page entitled “Consultation of 2024-25 Admissions Policy” “  

How to respond to the Consultation  

Please send any comments in relation to the proposals in writing to Headteacher via 
info@gch.org.uk or by post to The Grey Coat Hospital, Greycoat Place, London SW1P 2DY. 

Following the consultation period, the Admission Authority, the school, will consider any 
comments received and determine how to proceed.  

The Admission Authority will determine the final Admission Arrangements by 28th February 2023 
with a copy of the Admission Arrangements published on the Academy’s website by 15th March 
2023.  

Any subsequent objections to the published Admission Arrangements will need to be made to the 
Office of the Schools Adjudicator by 15 May 2023.  
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